## Dear Parents:

On behalf of Bel Aire Elementary School's Parent Teacher Organization (PTO), we want to take this opportunity to extend a warm welcome to new and returning families to Bel-Aire Elementary and to the 2022-2023 school year. The current Board is excited about this year's school-wide theme, "C.A.M.P.", Children Achieve their Maximum Potential and looks forward to hosting fun activities that are supportive of the learning environment. As a PTO, we strive to better our school and community.

The administrative team, faculty and staff have gone beyond the call of duty to make Bel-Aire Elementary a beacon in the community for the families we serve. We call on parents, guardians, and extended families, to be part of our PTO for the 2022-2023 school year. Research shows that the most successful schools have families who are engaged within their school and this is exactly what our BAES PTO wants to achieve.

We believe our families are of upmost importance for a brighter future at Bel-Aire Elementary. We encourage you to be part of all the new activities happening at our school that ultimately support the school in different ways that range from school beautification to student incentives. The school is truly committed to creating an inviting, welcoming, and family environment where all stakeholders want to come, be engaged, and supportive of all the activities being offered.

Please accept this letter to support all of the extraordinary educational and extracurricular initiatives taking place at Bel-Aire Elementary. If you would like to join our growing BAES PTO, please send \$5.00 with the attachment below completely filled out inside a sealed envelope.

Help us support and enhance your child's education!

Sincerely,		
BAES PTO Board		
BAES PTO Membership Form		
Student's Name	Teacher's Name	
Parent's Name	Phone Number	
Parent's Email		

Membership Fee: \$5.00 Per Person





